Vehicle Safety Recalls Week Social Media
Facebook, X, Instagram
When posting to X and Instagram, consider adding trending or relevant hashtags, like #Recalls, #VehicleSafety, #DaylightSaving, #SpringForward or #DST to any of the below posts:	Comment by Author: Images often help boost the engagement on social posts. Free images are available at:
https://www.trafficsafetymarketing.gov/get-materials/vehicle-safety/recalls-safety-campaign 
1. Daylight Saving Time is here, which means it’s time to take care of a few safety essentials around the house! Turn the clocks forward, inspect smoke alarms, and check your VIN for safety recalls by visiting NHTSA.gov/recalls.

2. DON’T FORGET! 📝 Daylight Saving Time is here. After turning the clocks ahead ⏰ and inspecting smoke alarms 🔥, take a few minutes to check your vehicle for safety recalls 🚗. Learn more by visiting NHTSA.gov/recalls.

3. As many of us prepare to spring forward, let’s not forget to check our vehicles for safety recalls! Visit NHTSA.gov/recalls and enter your 17-character VIN. 

4. Daylight Saving Time is here! Do you have your safety checklist ready? ✔️ ✔️ ✔️
⬜ Turn the clocks forward. ⏰
⬜ Change the batteries in smoke alarms. 🔥
⬜ Visit NHTSA.gov/recalls and check your VIN for safety recalls. 🚗

5. Daylight Saving Time is a great time to check your vehicle for recalls! It’s as simple as visiting NHTSA.gov/recalls and entering your 17-character VIN.

6. We may have lost an hour of sleep, but don’t hit snooze on these important safety tips:
⏰ Turn the clocks forward.
🔥 Change the batteries in smoke alarms.
🚗 Visit NHTSA.gov/recalls and check your VIN for recalls.

7. Don’t let springing forward get you behind! Stay on top of your safety checklist by changing the clocks, smoke alarm batteries, and checking for recalls. Just open the NHTSA SaferCar app and enter your 17-character VIN.
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